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pride, participation, empathy 

Monday 12 June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I do hope that you have received information regarding our imminent Performing Arts Week and look forward 

to seeing many of you there. I am delighted to be writing to inform you that your child has been selected to 

participate in our ‘Play in a Day’ project as part of this week of creative celebration. 

 

In preparation for ‘Play in a Day’, which will culminate on Wednesday 5 July, pupils involved will be required to 

attend Drama Club each Friday 1.20-1.50pm. During these sessions, pupils will work with myself and Miss 

Hammond on preparatory work ahead of the day itself. This will help us to ensure that students are able to 

contribute to the development of the final ‘play’. 

 

As per my previous email, we would be grateful if you could agree to your child’s participation in this event via 

ParentPay by Friday 16 June. 

 

We look forward to seeing you during Performing Arts Week! 

 

Kind Regards 

Helen Glen  

Head of Drama 
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